
MEMORANDUM

TO: Madeleine Hendry, Acting Deputy Secretary for Finance and Administration

FROM: Carmen Wright, Chief Procurement Officer for Project Delivery

RE:  SOQ Evaluation and Short-list Recommendation
I-85 at I-385 Wall Improvements 
Project ID P042302 

DATE:  March 12, 2024 

The South Carolina Department of Transportation (SCDOT) received three responses to the 
Request for Qualifications (RFQ) for the above referenced project.  

The Evaluation Committee met on March 11th to review and score responsive qualification
statements. After review and discussions, it was determined that only one Statement of 
Qualification is responsive. As a result, the committee recommends the one responsive team to 
advance to the Request for Proposals (RFP) phase of the selection process.   

The team recommended for advancement is Crowder Construction Company 

If you approve the advancement of the recommended team to the RFP phase of the selection 
process, please indicate by signing below. 

Approval:                                                                                                                              
Madeleine Hendry, Acting Deputy Secretary for Finance and Administration
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Madeleine Hendry Digitally signed by Madeleine Hendry 
Date: 2024.03.12 10:46:40 -04'00'


